
April 18, 2016 

 

 

Family Life Department 

 

 

Re: Annual Family Life Retreat 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Greetings in the precious name of our soon coming King; The Family Life Department of our 

church is once again ready to stage its Annual Retreat from October 14th to 17th 2016.  

This year it will be hosted on the magnificent grounds of the Gran Bahia Principe Hotel in 

Runaway Bay. One of the advantages of this property is that with the new highway it is just one 

hour easy driving from the Mandela Highway. You can get to and from home in a reasonably 

short time. 

With much negotiation the Lord has blessed our efforts and we have been able to secure an 

astonishing US$ 138 per person per night double occupancy, US$132 per person per night triple, 

and US$179 single occupancy. Children ages two (2 yrs) – twelve (12 yrs), US$66 per night. 

We would appreciate a speedy response to get an indication as to those who would be interested 

in attending as we need to make a determination as to whether or not we move forward with 

these plans.  

Please respond by the end of Thursday, April 21, 2016 thanking you for your support in this 

endeavour; God's richest blessings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leonard Steele      Leroy Dallas 

Senior Pastor       Family Life Department 
 


